
 

 

To the Administrator Addressed 
 

 

DATE: March 25, 2021 

SUBJECT: eGrants – Change to Required Browser  

CATEGORY: eGrants 

NEXT STEPS: Share with appropriate staff 

 
The Texas Education Agency is implementing new browser requirements related to a technology 
initiative to enhance security for web-based applications. 
 
Beginning April 15, 2021, eGrants users will need to use a current version of the Google Chrome 
browser to access the eGrants system. Internet Explorer should not be used to access the eGrants 
system any longer due to functionality no longer being available, or the application may not work as 
expected.  
 
Link to download the Google Chrome browser: https://www.google.com/chrome/ 
 
Contact Information:  
Texas Education Agency  
Information Technology, eGrants Tech Support 
eGrantsTechSupport@tea.texas.gov 

https://www.google.com/chrome/

